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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

October 11, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. Present were Selectmen Mrs. Harris, Ms. Pitt and Mark Abatiell of Fairpoint

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the terms of a proposed three year contract renewal for telephone and internet service between the Town and Fairpoint.

Mrs. Harris reviewed each of the telephone lines currently being provided by Fairpoint as well as the internet service also being provided by the company. The existence of two non-working FAX lines was discussed and Mr. Abatiell agreed to look into why they exist and provide a credit to the Town for their monthly cost.

Mrs. Harris questioned the proposed increase in the cost of the Highway Department’s internet service as well as the cost increases for Netvanta and EDIA.

Mrs. Harris informed Mr. Abatiell that three departments were requesting hand held phone sets: the Town Clerk’s Office, the Police Department and the Selectmen’s office. She also requested that two phone lines be disconnected since they are no longer necessary.
Ms. Pitt asked why Fairpoint was proposing to upgrade the Town’s phone sets at an increased cost to the Town.
Mr. Abatiell agreed to research the issues raised by the Selectmen.
Ms. Pitt moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. The vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 10:20 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,








Jane Pitt







Selectman
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